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United States Radium Corporation
P. O. Box 2k6
Morristown, New Jersey

Attention: Mr. C. W. Vallbsusen
Yice President

n

Gentlemen

Thank you for your cosaments on the proposed amendment to
10 CFR 30, " Licensing of Byproduct Material," which was

' published in the Federal Registei on March 15, 1960.

In the course of our further work on the proposed regula- ,

tion, we will give careful consideration to the views
expressed in your letter.

'''Eineerely yours, .

Otta, Vws t, p. u s,rn
'

c ;ay

E. L. Price
Director
Division of Licensics and Regulation
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